
 

Mickleover Primary Breakfast and After School Club 

 

Dear Parents, 

I very much hope that you are all safe and well.  We are really looking forward to re-opening our Breakfast 

and After-School Club provision, although it will be a different provision than it was previously. 

Club will re-open on Wednesday 3rd June.  

Breakfast club: 7.45am – 9.05am  

£5.00 

After-school Club: 3.20pm – 5.30pm 

£9.00 

 

Breakfast Club 

All parents and children must enter the club via the hall fire exit door which is located in the staff car park.   

You will need to wait with your child at a 2 metre distance, until a staff member is ready to receive you.  

Parents will need to wait whilst your child’s temperature is taken and recorded by a staff member. If your 

child’s temperature is above 37.8° c they will not be allowed into club or school and will have to return 

home. 

Breakfast will only be available from 7.45 - 8.15 am; this will consist of a choice of cereals, toast and 

preserves, fruit or yogurt. 

Whilst in the hall, children will be seated two per table, one at either end.  Coats and bags will be kept with 

them at all times.  The children will remain at their tables during the session. 

Children must bring their own named water bottle, pencil case and pencil crayons.  They can also bring a 

book from home. 

After-School Club 

All children attending club will be brought to the hall. 

A snack will still be provided, but at the earlier time of 3.45pm and will consist of either a selection of 

sandwiches or wraps and fruit. 

Children will need to bring their own named water bottle, pencil case and pencil crayons.  They can also 

bring a book from home. 

Whilst in the hall children will be seated two per table at either end.  Coats and bags will be kept with them 

at all times.  The children will remain at their tables during the session. 

When collecting your child from club, you will need to come to the hall fire exit door situated in the car 

park and stand at a 2 metre distance to wait for your child to be dismissed by a staff member. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://website-gyb7jkvs4m4z.netdna-ssl.com/image/900x600/assets/listings/437/792/5763bcd5-4eec-4809-8110-48c5c0a864a9.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.netmums.com/medway/local/view/childcare/out-of-school-care/horsted-kids-club-breakfast-after-school-club&docid=fyDKmBkegassDM&tbnid=CwQin7hsfvDuBM:&vet=10ahUKEwjw76G8l_TTAhWkKMAKHYcbDQw4ZBAzCDQoMjAy..i&w=900&h=600&safe=strict&bih=934&biw=1920&q=after%20school%20club%20clipart&ved=0ahUKEwjw76G8l_TTAhWkKMAKHYcbDQw4ZBAzCDQoMjAy&iact=mrc&uact=8


During club we will still use the outdoor space but in the designated zones that have been implemented 

during the school day.  

Whilst your child is in club, children will have to keep socially distanced from each other.  Any equipment 

that is used will be cleaned and disinfected each day and in between use.  Activities and games will be 

done whilst the children are seated within their places to ensure the safety of both children and staff. 

All children need to be collected before 5.30pm, this will then give staff the time to clean and sanitise the 

area and any equipment used. 

Staffing 

The Breakfast and Afterschool Club team will consist of Sophia Radford (Club Manager), Naomi Burman, 

Emily Abel and Tracey Marinelli.  Staff will ensure that children are kept within their specific groups within 

the hall and will supervise children to maintain distancing. 

Illness 

If your child is unwell please do not send them to Breakfast Club. If your child becomes ill at either 

Breakfast or After-School Club you will be contacted to collect your child.  Your child will be isolated and 

looked after by a staff member until collected. 

Hand washing  

The children will be asked to wash their hands upon arrival at Breakfast and After-School Club, and 

throughout the session where required.  A hand sanitiser is also available in club but your child is very 

welcome to bring their own which must be kept in their bag and not shared with other children. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for continued support of the Breakfast and After-School 

club. 

If you have any further enquires please contact the school office or e-mail me: 

sradford@mickleover.derby.sch.uk 

Many Thanks 

 

 

 

Sophia Radford 

Club Manager 
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